


that the issues raised in respect of this
World's End — The Clerkriiisgg te(;l ftl:;esatisfaction of the lgcal residents..
application had nowlbeer}dem addressed the meeting regarding proposals In respect
iagslc ko @ lohc at ;ﬁ:ljs me;kl'ng. A number of interesting maps an.d dl'aVs'/lI-lgS were
of an apgh;;f;?]?;egng agreed that a final decision would be mgdg with definite
Sir:v(xjr:iicbressed by the Parish Council should a Planning Application be made.

21. Playing Field — The meeting was informed that a grant of £8,QOO had now been
received in respect of the fencing on the playground and-playmg field. The Cl.erk
informed the meeting of the quotes that he had received in respect of the fencing an

agreement was given to him pursuing the work with Paul Lewis Fencing.
BB informed the meeting that he had observed a tree trunk had been exposed under
one of the swings where the wood chippings had been swept back. It was agreed that

the exposed trunk should be removed. . : .
The Clerk agreed to write a short article for the Signal and the Parish Council website

updating the community on the latest situation. :
It was further agreed that an annual inspection should be organised and take place

once the safety issues that had been identified were resolved.

22. Highway Matters — The Clerk informed the meeting that he had received a letter
in respect of the traffic on the A438 expressing concerns regarding the speed and
suggesting ways in which greater control may be exercised. There was a lengthy
discussion during which the Clerk was requested to contact the Safer Roads
Partnership to request their involvement in providing suggestions in how these issues
may be resolved. The Clerk also agreed to respond to the letter from the member of
the public.

It was further mentioned that BB had received an e-mail from a local resident
suggesting that the Parish Council investigate the imposition of a 20mph limit
through the village of Staunton on Wye. It was again suggested that the issue be
raised with the Safer Roads Partnership and the views of the Primary School

Governing Body and Surgery be sought.

23. Parish Council Website — The Clerk was requested to check with Helojse Kirby
that the Minutes and Agenda for Parish Counci] meetings were up to date, It was felt
that there may be some that had not been displayed. PD agreed to again check that the
Parish Council had fulfilled their requirements in respect of the website, That
information would be fed back to the Clerk.







